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Speed Watch 
Your Speed Watch group is looking for new volunteers to help conduct observations around the 
villages.  The more people involved the more times the group can go out but also the time 
commitment can be shared.   Please consider joining up and helping to keep your villages safer. 
For more information please contact the Clerk or Cllr David Millard.  
 
Local Government Boundary Commission for England 
LGBCE has launched its consultation on the draft recommendations for ward boundaries in Dover.  
The consultation closes on 13 August 2018. 
 
Eythorne Parish Council put forward a proposal, which has been accepted to have a 3 member ward 
which includes Aylesham, Eythorne, Shepherdswell with Coldred and Nonington.   This is being called 
Aylesham and Eythorne Ward.  If you have another name for the ward please submit that idea. 
By internet: consultation.lgbce.org.uk 
By email: reviews@lgbce.org.uk 
In writing: Review Officer (Dover), Local Government Boundary Commission for England, 14th 
Floor, Millbank Tower, Millbank, London, SW1P 4QP  
 
Reporting to the Police or DDC Community Safety Unit 
The introduction of GDPR has made it more complicated for District Councillors and Community 
Wardens to report second hand information.  If you have a concern, complaint or comment, it is 
better for you to report first hand to the police on 101, or crime-stoppers (if you wish to remain 
anonymous). The Community Warden still welcomes your calls and can help you through any 
reporting processes.        
 
Big Conversation Meetings 
KCC want to find out if there is a better, more sustainable way of providing transport to rural 
communities not currently served by commercial operators. They want to explore this in 
conversation with a number of stakeholders. 
KCC are working with transport and technology providers, District/Parish/Town Councils, 
stakeholder organisations and communities across Kent to identify potential ideas to develop new 
ways of delivering rural transport.  
This is an exciting opportunity for all stakeholders to provide feedback on the ideas presented as KCC 
develop potential alternative delivery models for rural transport. It is important that they encourage 
participation within the county to understand the needs of the residents. 
Once KCC have explored potential ideas with the market and completed engagement with residents, 
future delivery models will be further developed. 
 
More information can be found at: http://www.kent.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/travelling-around-
kent/big-conversation 
                                                                                                                                      
USEFUL CONTACTS 
Eythorne Parish Council website: www.eythornepc.kentparishes.gov.uk  
Eythorne Parish Clerk: clerk@eythornepc.kentparishes.gov.uk or 01304 832449 to leave a message 
Community Warden – Julliette West: 07969 584174 
PSCO - Emma.CARMICHAEL@kent.pnn.police.uk 
Non-emergency crime – ring 101 or www.kent.police.uk/services/report-online or Crime Stoppers 
on 0800 555 111 
DDC Community Safety Unit: csu@dover.gov.uk 
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